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The Court was slightly busier in August than July – more filings and more payments received.  

Court staff has been working with an AOC court assistance program to identify and resolve (when 

possible) old cases that were sent to collections.  Although it is still early in the project, we have 

already been successful in resolving and closing some matters.   

 

Earlier this month, our court clerk participated in another training sponsored by the Administrative 

Office of Courts.  This session focused on accountability in court performance.  We continue to 

strive to do our very best with the measures and tools available.  Indeed, I am proud of my clerk’s 

desire to advance her skill sets and knowledge.  Both are substantial assets to our Court.   

 

We also continue to update our policies and procedures, which is a more time-consuming endeavor 

than originally anticipated.  I will advise when we are close to finishing the project. 

 

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve the Town of Jerome. 


